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Grand Knight’s Message 
 

 
My Brother Knights, As we ready ourselves for the coming year I 
would like to thank you for allowing me to continue as your Grand 
Knight.  We will be installing our officers on 07/25/2015.  We will start 
with mass at 4pm then the installation at 5:30, with the past grand 
knight dinner to follow. This dinner is open to all our members and 
their spouse or significant other.  I hope to see a large attendance at 
both the business meeting and the installation.  There will be many 
activities this coming year that we will be needing help with, so be 
ready to volunteer to help. Looking forward to a successful year. 
 

Brothers, Father Joe Pastick is very lonely way up in Spring Hill. He would love to have visitors 
or a phone call.  His address and phone number is 7030 Evergreen woods trail Apt 201 Birch 
build, Spring Hill FL 34608, Phone # 352-606-3321.  Remember our degrees charity, unity and 
fraternity.  Keep Fr. Joe in your prayers and a visit would make his day. 
Vivat Jesus 
Tony Nalli Grand Knight 
 

 
Pro-life      Pray to end Abortion!! 
 
O Mary, bright dawn of the new world, Mother of the living, to you do we entrust the cause of life: Look down, 
O Mother, upon the vast numbers of babies not allowed to be born, of the poor whose lives are made difficult, 
of men and women who are victims of brutal violence, of the elderly and the sick killed by indifference or out 
of misguided mercy. Grant that all who believe in your Son may proclaim the Gospel of life with honesty and 
love to the people of our time. Obtain for them the grace to accept that Gospel as a gift ever new, the joy of 
celebrating it with gratitude throughout their lives and the courage to bear witness to it resolutely, in order to 
build, together with all people of good will, the civilization of truth and love, to the praise and glory of God, the 
Creator and lover of life. Amen 
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                                 Chaplain’s Message 

 
Dear Brother Knights,  
 
For this month’s reflection I would like to share with you some of my thoughts I 
already shared on Father’s Day.  Fatherhood is a gift and a responsibility. To be a 
good father/ a mother is a challenge especially this era where everyone demands more 
freedom and independence. Even friendship has a different outlook now than in the 
past. We use one another than we love each other.   Our needs control our 
communication to each other. We build a ‘shell’ and live in. Our communication 
doesn’t go beyond that shell.  So how many members are there in a family, so many 
shells are there. So joy or grief, nothing is shared. As a result the individual suffocates 
to death. If I can name it, (I don’t know whether there is an expression like this. If not 

I coin it) it is ‘a psycho suiciding’. 
You may wonder why I have this strange tone! I see it around me. I see people getting isolated in the society 
and in families. I see teens craving for love and recognition from their parents. Parents, children need your 
presence now, not tomorrow when you are free and retired.  Dream for a healthy and holy family. Then try to 
live it. Even if you make a mistake, your children will forgive you. 
God’s blessings, 
Father Sebastian 
 

 
Prayer for Vocations 

 
Heavenly Father, Your divine Son taught us to pray to the Lord of the harvest to send  
Laborers into His vineyard.  We earnestly beg you to bless our Diocese and our world 
 with many priests and religious who will love you fervently, and gladly and courageously 
 spend their lives in service to Your Son’s Church under the guidance of the Holy Spirit.  
We pray that lives may be always centered on our Eucharistic Lord which they may be  
devoted sons and daughters of Mary, our mother, in making you known and loved that  
all may attain Heaven. Bless our families and our children and choose from our homes 
those whom you desire for this holy work. We ask this in Jesus’ name.    Amen 

 

                                                                                           
News Letter Deadline 

Please have your Article for the August 2015 issue of the Knightly Newsletter to me by July 20th.  Any 
Chairman of any committee that wishes to promote their projects are responsible to get their 

 article to me. Art Ostrander, News Letter Editor phone Number  727-372-9437    
Email arthurostrander@gmail.com 
 

 
KNIGHTS ON THE WEB There’s a great deal of information on the World Wide Web about the Knights 
of Columbus. Supreme council’s web site is: www.kofc.org. Florida State Council web Site:  
www.floridastatecouncil.com . Our Lady Queen of Peace Council 11680 web site: www.kofc11680.org  

Note you can view the newsletter on www.kofc11680.org web site. 
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Calendar for Council and Assembly events for July 2015 
June 29, 2015 Officer’s meeting at 7:00 pm in hall. 
July 2, 2015 – Business Meeting 7:30 pm in hall. 

July 4, 2015 – Independence Day 
July 23, 2015 – 4th Degree Meeting 7:30 pm in hall. 

July 25, 2015 – Corfporate Communion Mass at 4 pm in church. 
July 25, 2015 - Installation of Officers for Council and Assembly 

 followed by Past rand Knight’s dinner at 5:30 pm in hall. 
August 1, 2015  - KofC Softball game in OLQP field. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
July 2015 

 
 
 
 

Reminder! 
First Friday of each month the Social Committee 

puts on a dinner.  
Please call in for your reservation.  

727-849-7521 

Paul W.Barnes - July 9 
Joseph Benson - July 2 

Thomas P. Byrnes - July 2 
John Di Diego - July 12 

Claude E. Emery - July 26 
William J. Gilberti - July 18 

Michael V. Gluchowski – July 29 
Edward N. Gongola – July 14 

James P. Hart – July 7 
John J. Lettiere – July 11 
John W. Malley – July 16 

Patrick J. O Brien – July 20 
Arthur F. Ostrander – July 14 

Linas K. Palubinskas – July 22 
Richardn Szyszka – July 16 

Nicholas E. Villano Jr. – July 11 
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 Update Your Beneficiaries  
Sometimes it is easy to overlook the simplest of things.  
Take, for example, the beneficiaries on your life insurance policies. If 
your policy was applied for and issued several years ago, it may very well 
be that the person you originally selected as the beneficiary is no longer 
the person you would want to receive the policy proceeds. If you bought 
the policy when you were single, for example, you may have named your 
parents as beneficiaries. If you have since married, your policies should 

be updated to reflect your spouse as beneficiary. Maybe you’ve had children since, who are not 
named on the policies.  
Most people list a primary beneficiary, who is specifically designated as the first in priority to 
receive policy proceeds. We also encourage the naming of a contingent beneficiary, an alternate 
person designated to receive policy proceeds, usually in the event that the original beneficiary 
pre-deceases the insured.  
I routinely call all of my policyholders for annual review appointments, usually near the 
anniversary date of your policy – that is, the date it was originally issued. One of the matters 
that I’ll discuss during this review is the status of your beneficiary designations. If they need 
updating, and they often do, I can complete the paperwork during that appointment.  
I look forward to meeting with each of you to discuss your family’s needs.  
MARK S BLANTON   
Phone 352-279-2533 
Email MARK.BLANTON@KOFC.ORG 

 
Sick and Distressed 

Prayers requested for members and their families. 
Prayer for Brother  

Prayers for;  Sir Knight Duke Margo,  Father Joe Pastick, Brother Jack Petrosky’s Niece, 
Lauren, and for the soul of our brother Kevin McMahon and his family. 

Brother Scott Schoffstall is having surgery and needs our prayers. 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK 
Father of goodness and love; hear our prayers for the sick members of our community and for all who are in 
need. Amid mental and physical suffering may they find consolation in your healing presence? Show your 
mercy as you close wounds, cure illness, make broken bodies whole and free downcast spirits. May these 
special people find lasting health and deliverance, and so join us in thanking you for all your gifts. We ask 
this through the Lord Jesus who healed those who believed.  AMEN 
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Knights of Columbus Monthly Breakfast 
Come join us for our next breakfast on  

September 27, 2015   
 The Knights of Columbus Council 11680  

at Our Lady Queen of Peace Parish has a monthly 
breakfast on the fourth Sunday of the month. If you are 
not able to help us, then please bring your family for a 

great breakfast at an affordable price. 
 
 
 

 
 
From the Memorial Director, Brother Dan Poulter 
 
If anyone know of a brother knight or a family member of a 
brother knight that is sick, distressed or has gone to be with the 
Lord, Please contact me at 727-376-7811. 
 

 

 
Congratulation!! 

       
        The Knight of  the month      The Family of the Month  Sir Knight  of the Month  
                       for May       for May    for May 
        Brother James Blatchley    Brother Dennis O’Daniels   Sir Knight Joe Fiorentino 
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Brother Tony Mortilla will make the Council Shirts per the 
order form below. Please send your order to Tony along with 
your check. If you have any questions please contact Tony or 
Eileen at the number on the order form.  

 
 
 



Knightly News                                  www.kofc11680.org 
 
 

7

 
 

Note from the Editor,  Brother Art Ostrander 
Dear Brother Knights, Our Financial Secretary Brother Tom 
Cleary has mailed or emailed the bills for your yearly dues. 
Please make every effort to pay your dues on time. Each 
member of our council is charge a Per Capita from the 
Florida State Council and a Per Capita from Supreme. If you 
do not pay your dues than we have to take from the general 
funds  to pay these Per Capitas. This leaves us less money 
to do Charitable works. You can now pay your dues in 

several ways; Send a check to Brother Tom Cleary, pay by a charge card, or pay 
by cash when you come to our meeting. For more information call Brother Tom 
Cleary; Phone 727-846-0392 

 
Important 
We are currently trying to update our records. We need your help. Please 

fill-in the information below and mail it back to the Financial Secretary 
Brother Tom Cleary  

7817 Rusty Oak Dr., New Port Richey, FL 34653-4143  
email: tom.cleary75@gmail.com - Phone # 727-846-0392 

 
 

Name Address Phone # email Address 
        
Last                Street       
First City     
MI State     

 
Zip Code 

  
    Wife Name Anniversary date Date of Birth 

  Month, Day, Year(xxxx)     

        

Children Names   Age - Children Living at home 
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4 th Degrees News 
     Sir Knight George Mountford 

 
Dear Sir Knights,  
I would like to congratulate  all newly elected officers for 
the upcoming year. Many thanks to our 
outgoing officers and for doing a great job. 
 
Our softball tournament  is approaching quickly and we 
need a lot of volunteers to 
make it happen. Please contact Martin-727-534-2529, 
Chuck-727-494-8234, 

Paul-727-644-1196 or myself-727-271-7830. We are still looking for balls, bats, bases and 
extra gloves to use. 
 
Remember the installation of Officers of the 3rd and 4th degree. It will be on Saturday, 
July 25th after the 4:00 mass. 
 
Blessings, 
George, FN 

 
 

 
 

CHURCH BULLETlN -June 28,2015 
(Knights Corner) 

Drawing for 150 Club #6 after 9am Mass on July 5, 2015 
Week #25 Winner Donna Trombley #098 

GRAND PRIZE WINNERS 
Roland Demaio $250.00 

Kathy Manchester $250.00 
Audrey Riendeau $1000.00 

• 
Council OffIcers Meeting. Monday, June 29, 7:00pm. Msgr 

Foynes Hall 
Council Business Meeting. Thursday, July 2, 7:30pm. Msgr 

Foynes Hall 
 

TO ALL 150 CLUB #6 MEMBERS 
I need to get the money in soon, so please remit ASAP. First Drawing Is Sunday July 5. 

Checks should be made out to KofC Council 11680 and mailed to me at 
Tom Cleary, 7817 Rusty Oak Dr. New Port Richey, FL 34653 or dropped off at the office any day. 

Cash can be dropped off at office also, but please make sure your name Is on the envelope. 
PLEASE DON'T PUT ANY 150 CLUB ENVELOPES IN THE COLLECTION BASKET. 

Also there Is another option for you, VIsa, MasterCard, Discover or American Express. Please call 
or email me for this option at tom.c!eary75@gmail.com or can me at 727·846·0392 

           
Any questions please call me or email me. 
Tom Cleary, 200/150 Club chairman 
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